
“Cultivating Scholars with Pride and Passion”  
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

HELLO!!!  And welcome to the Redemptorist St. Gerard Elementary application process for 2021-2022!!!  We are eager to talk with 

you about your child continuing their education at Redemptorist St. Gerard.  Our school is committed to providing quality, Catholic-

based education to our students.  We are excited about the coming year and hope you will submit an application to join us!!! 

Included in this package is information about: 

 

• How to complete an application for the 2021-2022 school year 

• How to apply for the ACE scholarship 

• Important Dates and Deadlines for the application process 

• Dates and times for Open House events where you can learn more about Redemptorist St. Gerard and the ACE scholarship 

process. 

You should begin by completing the enclosed “Enrollment Application for the 2021-2022 School Year”.  On that application you will 

decide whether to pay for your child’s tuition or apply for the ACE scholarship. Those that apply for the ACE scholarship need to 

provide supporting information that verifies your eligibility for the ACE scholarship.  The following information should be returned to 

the school NO LATER THAN FEBRUARY 12TH: 

 

1. Completed application. 

2. Copies of supporting information. 

3. ACE charges a $35.00 nonrefundable fee.  You may pay with cash or a money order. 

In addition, we will be hosting a series of Open Houses where you can learn more about our school.  Teachers, administrators and 

parish officials will introduce themselves and be available to answer any questions.  You may also return the completed application to 

us at that time.  The dates and times for our Open Houses are: 

 

• Wednesday, January 27th  3:00 P.M. 

• Wednesday, February 3rd  4:00 P.M. 

• Wednesday, February 10th  12:00 Noon 

• Thursday, February 18th  2:30 P.M. 

• Wednesday, February 24th  5:00 P.M. – to be held in St. Gerard Majella Catholic Church 

Special appointments are also available by calling the school office at 355-1437. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at an Open House and hope you will submit your application to join us for the next school year.   

 

Thank You and God Bless. 

 

 

Ms. Cheryl Domino, Principal 

  

Redemptorist St. Gerard School 

3655 St. Gerard Ave. 

Baton Rouge, La. 70805 

Phone (225)355-1437 or (225)355-8125     Fax (225) 355-1879 
www.rsgbr.org  

 

http://www.rsgbr.org/


“Cultivating Scholars with Pride and Passion”  
 

Important Dates and Deadlines 

New Student Enrollment 2021-2022 

 

Tuesday, January 19  2021-2022 Enrollment Opens 

 

Wednesday, January 27 Enrollment for Returning Students Ends 

 

Friday, February 12  Initial 2021-2022 Enrollment for New Students Ends 

 

Wednesday, February 24 Late 2021-2022 Enrollment for New Students Ends 

 

Monday, March 1  ACE application opens for New Students 

 

May 1 (Approximate)  Students are notified of acceptance for 2021-2022 school year and ACE   

                               scholarship approval. 

 
 

Please click below for the 2021-2022 Student Application. 
Student Application 

https://tnc.box.com/s/j3zr6eqm02szo9mvaino8adkqo84t2fh

